
Recycle Used Motor Oil

Where can you recycle 
your used motor oil, 
bottles and filters?
The City of Sumter provides the used motor oil 
collection drop-off site listed below for its residents. 

•	 303 East Liberty Street

It is located at the rear of the City Complex and is open 
Monday through Friday 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Sumter County also provides nine recycling 
drop-off sites that collect used motor oil, 
bottles and filters at these locations. 

•	 3995 Pinewood Road, Sumter

•	 2860 Queens Chapel Road, 
Sumter

•	 800 Pleasant Grove Road, 
Lynchburg

•	 4620 Cane Savannah Road, Sumter

•	 113 Ranier Boulevard, Sumter

•	 1980 Stamey Livestock Road, Sumter

•	 815 Bethel Church Road, Sumter

•	 60 Alligator Branch Road

•	 3665 Spencer Road, Sumter

These sites are open Monday, Wednesday, Friday, 
Saturday 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. and Sunday from 1:30 p.m. 
to 7 p.m. (They are CLOSED Tuesday and Thursday.) For 
more information, visit sumtercountysc.org.

It’s the law. That’s right, it must be recycled. If you have your 
oil changed at a car dealership, garage or quick lube, your used 
motor oil is recycled by that business. If you change your own oil, 
you must recycle it. 

To learn more about recycling in 
the City of Sumter, please call 
(803) 436-2558 or visit  
sumtersc.gov/recycling.
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